
City of Killeen 
Special City Council Meeting 

Killeen City Hall 
September 1, 2009 

6:00 p.m. 
 
Presiding: Mayor Timothy L. Hancock 
 
Attending: Mayor Pro-Tem Scott Cosper and Councilmembers Larry Cole, JoAnn Purser, Juan 

Rivera, Kenny Wells, and Billy Workman 
 

Also attending were City Manager Connie Green, City Attorney Kathryn Davis, and 
City Secretary Paula Miller 

 
Absent: Councilmember Ernest Wilkerson 
 
The invocation and pledge of allegiance were suspended. 
 

Approval of Agenda 
 
Mayor Pro-Tem Cosper moved to approve the agenda as written, seconded by Councilmember 
Cole. The motion was unanimously approved. 
 

Agenda Items 
 

SP-1 HOLD a public hearing on the FY 2009-10 Proposed Annual Budget and Plan of 
Municipal Services. 

 
City Manager Green advised this was the second public hearing on the budget. 
 
Mayor Hancock opened the public hearing. With no one appearing, the hearing was closed. 
 
Mayor Hancock announced the next public hearing would be on September 8, with the budget 
scheduled to be adopted on September 15 at a special meeting. 
 

Adjournment 
 
With no further business, upon motion being made by Mayor Pro-Tem Cosper, seconded by 
Councilmember Rivera, and unanimously approved, the meeting was adjourned at 6:03 p.m. 
 

__________________________ 
Timothy L. Hancock, Mayor 

 
__________________________ 
Paula Miller, City Secretary 
 


